
 

 

  

 
25 October 2021 

TENEMENT UPDATE 
 

Astro Resources NL (ASX:ARO) (“Company”) is pleased to provide the following updates in 

relation to its tenements: 

> East Kimberly Tenement  

Further to the Company’s ASX release dated 11 June 2021, it is pleased to advise that an 

extension of the term for its East Kimberly Diamond Project Exploration Licence (E80/4120) 

has been successfully obtained. 

The Company is in the process of preparing a scope of works to be undertaken at the project 

and is reviewing opportunities to maximise the value of this asset for ARO shareholders. 

Further details are to be provided as and when they become available. 

> Governor Broome Sands 

As stated in the Company’s ASX announcement dated 27 September 2021 for the Jack 

Track Acquisition, the Company had applied for a new exploration licence (E70/5872) 

extending southeast of the Jack Track deposit. This application has now been successfully 

granted. 

The Company intends to undertake exploration work for this licence as part of its overall 

resource upgrade strategy, as set out in the Jack Track announcement.  

 
Authorised for Release 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Astro. 
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